
In 2020, the Family Services of the North Shore Christmas 
Bureau helped 1,085 families which included  955 children 

during the holiday season. This year the Christmas Bureau is 
expecting to help even more.   


THE YOUTH TO YOUTH GIFT CARD CAMPAIGN 


allows schools, teams and organizations to easily support their 
neighbours in need.


Give the gift of hope, choice, and belonging.  

Please use this link or QR code


www.familyservices.bc.ca/ways-to-give/caring-schools/


to make a donation.

(donations $20 and above will receive a tax receipt)


52% OF THE CHILDREN WHO COME 
THROUGH THE CHRISTMAS BUREAU ARE AGES 

11 TO 18


10% OF THE GIFTS DONATED TO THE 
CHRISTMAS BUREAU ARE FOR AGES 11 TO 18


A GIFT CARD IS MORE THAN A 
GIFT FOR A YOUTH IN NEED. 


IT IS THE GIFT OF DIGNITY OF 
CHOICE – THE ABILITY TO 

PARTICIPATE IN MUCH 
NEEDED AND IMPORTANT 

SOCIAL INTERACTIONS LIKE 
MEETING UP WITH FRIENDS 

FOR A COFFEE, AN 
AFTERNOON AT THE MALL, 


OR CATCHING A MOVIE. 

ÉCOLE ROSS ROAD ELEMENTARY IS PROUD TO SUPPORT THE 
FAMILY SERVICES OF THE NORTH SHORE CHRISTMAS BUREAU 


YOUTH TO YOUTH

GIFT CARD CAMPAIGN
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